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Wednesday 25th January, 2023 

Prize Winners 

Kaiden, Layla, Logan, Eulalia and Jay were the prize winners on Early Bird day 
last week. Well done for being here before the bell! 

The prize winners for responding to the parent questionnaire were Tony and 
Drake. Thank you for sharing your feedback. 

Beautiful Handwriting 

On Monday it was National Handwriting Day and the children really tried to 
impress us with the quality of their writing! 

Some nice quality winter coats and 4 electric blankets have been donated to school 
from Hull Children’s University. If you would like one of these then please speak to 

Mrs Gleadhill - if we have a lot of interest, then names will be put into a draw.                            
Boy’s coat - 8 years   Girl’s coats - 5-6 years, 7-8 years, 10 years 

KS1 have been writing their own 
version of Hansel and Gretel. 

Year 6 practiced their handwriting 
after looking at Shakespeare’s           

Sonnet, ‘Shall I Compare Thee to          
a Summer’s Day?’  



Upcoming Events 

Monday 30th January:  Class 6M IntoUniversity Focus Week begins 

Monday 30th January:  National Storytelling Week 

Wednesday 8th February: Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 9th February:  Whole School Art Exhibition 

Friday 10th February:  Last day before the half-term break 

Monday 20th February:  School re-opens after half term break 

Monday 20th February:   Class 6W IntoUniversity Focus Week begins 

Tuesday 7th March:   Parent’s Evening and Annual Reports sent out 

Wednesday 8th March:  Parent’s Evening and Annual Reports sent out 

Monday 13th March:  School Closed - staff training day 

Friday 31st March:   Last day before the Easter break 

Monday 17th April:   School re-opens for summer term 

A few reminders... 

Only water is allowed in water bottles for the children to drink in class throughout 
the day. Juice can be sent in packed lunches but please do not send sweets or fizzy 

drinks.                                                                                                   
Children must not have mobile phones in school. I understand that, on occasion, 
older children will need a mobile phone for contact purposes after school, but this 

should not be routine and the phone must be given to office staff for storage. 

Strike Action 

Thank you for your patience regarding the school’s response to the planned strike 
by the National Education Union (NEU). We hope to be able to send a letter 

tomorrow that will give clarification on how this will affect Southcoates.  

For more information about what children are learning and pictures of their great 
work please see the school website and twitter feed. www.southcoatesacademy.co.uk 


